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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2009 3:29 PM
To: 'Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)'
Subject: RE: 250746 RO 0203 status

The Soil and Water Investigation Report due date has been extended to October 19, 2009 so you do not need to place a 
rush on the analytical. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) [mailto:Terry.L.Grayson@contractor.conocophillips.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2009 3:06 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: 250746 RO 0203 status 
 
Hi Barbara, 
  
Per our several discussion on our site located at 3943 Broadway in Oakland RO 0203 we have indicated that the dealer 
was in the midst of having a major construction project going on there and that as soon as the work was complete we 
would set up the planned  work per your approval granted12/05/08 (see attached). Per our verbal discussions and review 
on 06/25/09 the site is now ready for the work to be completed prior to the end of this month. Therefore as discussed we 
would like one month from August 28th to submit the requested reports a date of NLT September 30, 2009. 
  
As always thank you for your understanding and patience with us with regard to the construction on this project and the 
availability to install the requested wells. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
  
  
Terry L. Grayson 
  
"Safety--Never Compromise" 
  
DXT SERVICES INC. 
Approved Services Provider of ConocoPhillips 
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